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474 High Street
Somersworth, NH 03878

Phone: 603-740-4965
Email: DrumlinDowne@yahoo.com

June 1, 2015

Executive Director
NHPUC
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Docket DM-13-231

Dear Executive Director,

Drumlin Downe Enterprises has now become Drumlin Downe Enterprises, LLC, and has
change our offices and mailing address to 474 High Street, Somersworth, NH 03878. Our
new phone number is 603-740-4965.

Please make the required file changes.

Best Regards,

Brian Sachs
Drumlin Downe Enterprises, LLC


